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To: Info <Info@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Attacks in Witney 
 

Looking forward as policing has been significantly cut. Instead of spending money on 
flower beds and baskets. Why not fund a taxi service for lone people wanting to get 
home safely after a night out. Generally taxies are to expensive on top of a night out. 
Everyone deserves the right to get home safely and help financing this would be 
beneficial to all.  
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